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	Who have you mentored lately?  Was it the new member you met at the last meeting?  Or the new program chair or new officer?  We have all been mentored and have mentored someone.  Think about your past mentors.  What did they do to help you?  
	It is always helpful to give new members information about your auxiliary and the National organization.  Instruct them in the programs and what each program does.  See if any of the programs interest them.  When doing an event or activity that fits one of the programs, take them along.  Then have them help you complete the report for that activity.  
	Help a new member log into MALTA.  Show them how to update their information.  Help them explore it and find the resources that they may need.  Show them the Podium Book and Building on the VFW Auxiliary Foundation.  
	Give them a card with your name and contact information.  Be available to answer questions or direct them to someone who can help them.  And of course, remember that you can always contact me with questions.  I will do what I can to find the answer.
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